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Regarding: Senate

Message:
I am appalled at the proposed Texas Senate District 10 boundaries.  The current district has proved competitive for
Democrats and Republican.  And it represents the interests of urban Tarrant County residents, many of whom are
Black or Latino.  Under the proposed configuration, District 10 urban voters would be diluted by the mostly White,
suburban and rural Johnson and Parker County voters. The interests of Johnson and Parker County residents are very
different from mine and my fellow District 10 residents. This new proposed district is unacceptable and probably
illegal under the civil rights act.  Tarrant County is a large urban county that deserves proper representation in the
Texas State Senate.




